
Nature & Birding Group: Chirps & Tweets 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
At our next gathering in the Clubhouse on Tuesday, 15th May 2018, there 
will be open discussion on the suggestions made by Residents in the 
answers to the ResCom questionnaire late last year, and reported in the 
February issue of Chatter: 

➢ Talks on birds and nature related topics 
➢ Visits / outings to Nurseries and Botanical Gardens 
➢ Garden clubs 
➢ Overnight outings 

Your comments and suggestions will assist in planning future activities, so 
please come along. 

 

Chirps,  
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